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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Docket No. 20170178-WS - Application for original certificates of authorization 
for existing utility currently charging for water and wastewater service in Polk 
County, by Coastal Income Properties- The Harbor, LLC d/b/a The Harbor. 

Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2018-0328-PAA-WS, issued June 27, 2018, this docket shall be 
closed administratively upon staff's verification and approval that Coastal Income Properties -
The Harbor, LLC d/b/a The Harbor (The Harbor or Utility) has filed revised tariff sheets and 
customer notice. 

On December 27, 2018, The Harbor filed an Affidavit of Mailing evidencing that the customer 
notice was sent to all customers on August 2, 2018. The customer notice was previously 
approved by staff. The revised tariff sheets were filed by the Utility and approved by staff with 
an August 7, 2018 effective date. 

Staff has determined that the Utility has demonstrated compliance with Order No. PSC-20 18-
0328-PAA-WS, and requests that this docket be closed administratively. 
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